Long Pralrle Road recelves a’ 2 inch aspha t, overlay by Tlllamook County Pubhc
Works. The money for the prOJect marks the completion of asphalt funds in the
2005-06 road budget, accordmg to Aaron Suko, Public Works director. Employ-
ees on the asphalt project include, from left, Ed’ Grimes, Grant Graves, Mel ;
McDonald, Rick KJemperud and Bob: Malo, asphalt roller operator. The current
project extends from the Port of Tillameok Bay entrance on Blimp Boulevard to
within 800 feet of U.S. 101, Which is. under design to add a lane and rebuild that ;
portlon of Long Pralrle Road The week long prOJect was expected to be complet-
ed this week. T



